
Dear Partners, 

Our School of Economics has recently opened its new web site at this address:  

https://www.scuola-economia-statistica.unimib.it/it/scuola 

A specific section concerns international relations and the Erasmus+ programme. We kindly ask you 

to take note of its address  

https://www.scuola-economia-statistica.unimib.it/it/internazionalizzazione/erasmus/incoming-

students/info-incoming-students 

particularly of the COURSES section, where your outgoing students can browse our didactic offer. 

Moreover we would like to highlight the FAQ for Incoming Students and the General Information 

area. We hope this will improve and enrich the  information available for you and your students. 

 

School of Economics and Statistics, Erasmus Team 

Building U7/Room 4057 

University of Milano-Bicocca - Italy 

https://www.scuola-economia-statistica.unimib.it/it/scuola
https://www.scuola-economia-statistica.unimib.it/it/internazionalizzazione/erasmus/incoming-students/info-incoming-students
https://www.scuola-economia-statistica.unimib.it/it/internazionalizzazione/erasmus/incoming-students/info-incoming-students

